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Council decision 

 

On 30 March 2020, Council considered a report on the potential future uses of Miller’s Homestead. 

  

The report brought together your feedback, Council officer research and the results of the feasibility study. 

  

Council agreed with the results of the community consultation, that 73% of the community preferred Miller’s 

Homestead to be used for proactive programming, and art and a history centre, managed by a community or 

not-for-profit group. 

 

Next steps 

 

Now, we need to prepare a business case that looks into the operational and capital works costs required to 

make this happen for a 12 month trial period. 

  

A Community Reference Group will also be set up, giving the community an opportunity to be more involved 

with Miller's in the future. Further information on how to apply will follow in due course. 

 

As this work progresses, we will send out a further update. You can also keep an eye on our website 

at knox.vic.gov.au/millers or on our Facebook page. 

 

 

 

If you would like to see the minutes of the Council meeting, or watch the recording of the live stream, you 
can do this on Council's website. Click here to access the minutes and here to view the recording. The report 
on Miller's Homestead was considered at 1:20:07. 

http://www.knox.vic.gov.au/millers
http://www.facebook.com/Knoxcouncil/
https://www.knox.vic.gov.au/Page/Download.aspx?link=../Files/MeetingsCouncil/2020_03_30_Minutes_Council_v2.pdf&size=9040172&name=Minutes%20-%20Council%2030%20March%202020
http://webcast.knox.vic.gov.au/archive/video20-0330.php

